INSIDE THIS ISSUE

- Welcome New Neighbors

.
WELCOME TO SILVER CREEK *

- Did You Know?? The Silver Creek Board would like to welcome all new residents
- Neighborhood that have moved in during the past few months. We hope you
Communications are enjoying your new home and new neighbors. We would like

to remind you that this is a deed restricted community. You
should have received a copy of the deed restrictions at your
closing. However, if you did not, please download a copy from
BOARD MEMBERS s o P o Py
-~ our neighborhood website silvercreeklouisville.com. Our
website is steadily updated with community related

- Board Discussions

President: Gary Barber

information.
Vice President: Larry Vangen - ‘* 1 . y .y " g
Secretary: Martha Greenwald ﬁ D|D YOU gjow
Treasurer: Open ' - ~

Our trash removal company, Republic Services, will pick up one
item of “Junk” each week for free! However, you must call
Republic to arrange for the junk pickup in advance. 502-638-

KENTUCKY REALTY 9000 oruse the Republic Services App.
- . i h b v
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Board Member: Open

by property management

firm, Kentucky Realty. If you Although we are always working to improve community

have any concerns, please interaction through neighborhood events and newsletters,
there are more immediate ways to communicate with your
neighbors. Connect with your neighbors and surrounding
communities using:

don’t hesitate to contact our
property management
representative, Dennis McCoy

* https://silvercreekky.nextdoor.com
at 502-473-0003.

[mobile app available for Apple & Android]

* www.silvercreeklouisville.com
 www.facebook.com/silvercreekcommunity



HELP

We have two open positions on the Silver Creek Homeowners Association Board. This is the
result of two members stepping down after serving for 2 years when their terms expired at

the end of July.

You could be part of this team that make decisions that impact the safety, well-being and
future of Silver Creek Subdivision. Many of the questions and requests addressed to the HOA
Board are reviewed and responded by email. The monthly meeting is currently held virtually
and is usually an hour or less. As a reminder KY Realty, is contracted by the HOA, and
handles most of the daily administrative and maintenance issues. Help bring creativity and

inclusiveness to our community.

If you have questions or are interested in joining the Silver Creek board of directors, please

contact us at silvercreeklouisville@gmail.com

=

S ’ |i>ﬂ'-’ROPERTY CHANGE REQUES'I“:_FOB'M

P =

As part of our initiative to streamline neighborhood communication, we have introduced a
new property change request form. The form was created to address resident’s questions
regarding what is required for construction approval. It also simplifies the review process for
the Board. Please take a moment to become familiar with the form. You can download this
and other community related documents from our neighborhood website

silvercreeklouisville.com.

Nearby Early Voting Location:

Kentucky Exposition Center

DATE:October 13th through November 2nd
ADDRESS:937 Phillips Lane ~ Fairgrounds North Wing
TIME:Monday through Saturday ~ 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
ELECTION DAY:Tuesday, November 3rd ~ 6 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Louisville Marriott East

DATE:October 13th through November 2nd

ADDRESS:1903 Embassy Square Blvd. ~ Commonwealth Ballroom
TIME:Monday through Saturday ~ 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
ELECTION DAY:Tuesday, November 3rd ~ 6 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Kentucky Center for African American Heritage
DATE:October 13th through November 2nd
ADDRESS:1701 West Muhammad Ali Blvd

TIME:Monday through Saturday ~ 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
ELECTION DAY:Tuesday, November 3rd ~ 6 a.m. to 6 p.m.

(All above locations have Free Parking during voting hours)

visit the site below for more locations...

LOCAL VOTING LOCATIONS

Election Day Only Locations:

Tuesday, November 3rd (6 a.m. to 6 p.m.)

‘Ballard High School: 6000 Brownsboro Road
-Carter Duvalle Elementary School :3600 Bohne Avenue
-Crosby Middle School: 303 Gatehouse Lane
‘Fairdale High School: 1001 Fairdale Road

‘Fern Creek HighSchool: 9115 Fern Creek Road
‘Iroquois High School:4615 Taylor Boulevard
-Jeffersontown High School: 9600 Old Six Mile Lane
‘Meyzeek Middle School: 828 S. Jackson Street
-Seneca High School: 3510 Goldsmith Lane
-Shawnee High School: 4001 Herman Street

http://elections.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/2020/09/17/2020-general-election-information/



K

pr R CREEK NEIGHBORHOOD REMINDERS
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« Be courteous and pick up after your pet

« Areminder that our deed restrictions include
the requirement for leash of animals when
not on the owner’s lot

« Remove your trash cans from the street after
trash day or as soon as possible

MAILBOX REP'LACEMEN\! X

If you are in need of mailbox repair or replacement please consider
reaching out to contractor Amada Cano. Amada has agreed to
replace / refurbish mailbox posts within Silver Creek for a reasonable
price ranging between $125-200.

FREE ESTIMATES

Ph: (502) 817-6590
Acac5641@gmail.com
Forms of payment accepted
Cash, check, Venmo

.

x - COMMUNITY SAFETY _

Sergeant Joseph Seamon of the LMPD is our neighborhood

patrolling officer. As most residents know by now, there has PROTECT YOUR CAR
been a spree of car break-ins in some of our neighboring FROM THEFT
communities. Sergeant Seamon warns residents not to leave
cars running and unlocked in the driveway. Leaving garage
doors open throughout the night is an invitation for thieves.
Please lock your car doors and close your garage doors at night.
Do not let packages set outside too long. Be weary of thieves
when having packages delivered.
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Based on the success of our past competitions, we are having our Silver Creek annual
Christmas Decoration Contest again this year. This year, recognition will be given for the
following: 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners. In addition there will be recognition for the house
with the * BEST USE OF LIGHTS * and * MOST FESTIVE* . Judging will tentatively take place by
Sunday, December 20th. This year's winners will be featured on the neighborhood website.
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Celebrate Halloween Safely

Himtue kyPublo Hosdth

This guidance is designed to help curb the spread of COVID-19. It will be reassessed and updated as
the situation evolves and we learn more in the weeks leading up to Halloween.
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w—..h IF ENCk-0r-treatiing s permitted im yDur Comimunity. peease ric-or-ior

covering. Sale Way.
« Place indwvidually wrapped candy outside on the

porch, dr BRIy, OF table
& Maintain a social detance of af east & leet from armgons mot within

Sanitize hands housenold.
m AlWEE Wear a face cowering. Halloween masks DO MOT count as a face

Covering,

Clean hands befor n:_":la-.:'u-..n:": he wrapped candy.
Maintain six Trick-or-treat im family groups and don't comgr Eregate in large groups
feet distance Trick=or-treat m your '-." netghborhiood Do not tramel to other
from others. THEA IR,

Lise hand saniginer often, especis }--:'--' contactiing freq it he-touc hed

surfaces and belore eating armyt!

Consider safe alternatives: _

Carve or decorate pumpkins for display « Traditional door-to-door trick-or-treating
Decorace wour home or Iving space

EL "_ TLREARE Irng =pa [rufk-or-treat everts w J | SrEE 27 OUES IN Parking
Hawve a virnal Halloween costume contest
abch Halloween movies with the people you

8] i
Costume parties
Haunted Nouses

Have & scavenger hurt Tor Halloween treats in
Hayrides ar tractor rides

and argund your hoames
Diriree-y €

i .-:'.L'_-.'-‘-'. Wind Mg S0CIal Qsranceng

Traveling to fall festhals in neighboring tows
Ary event with large Crowads

SILUME OF Car GeCOrating Coniest

REMINDER

ﬁ.—.l me if you are sick

Ifﬁ..nr.. ::||=. at greater risk of complications from
COMID-19, use extra caution and awid maderate
and hgh-risk achyines

Consider the people n your household who may
be at risk of greater complications from COVID-19
Foous on *-f..1r-".JIr v fun and safe for
children by avoiding adult acthaties that further
ncrease the risk of COVID-19 ransmission

This year, Silver Creek is asking residents to Trick-or-Treat the safe way, as
outlined in the guidelines above. Although this is an outdoor activity, we do
encourage wearing a mask when social distancing can not be obtained and
washing/sanitizing your hands often.



